
Newsletter - 10th February 2017 

Don’t forget to check our school website and  
social media sites for details of school closures.  

Alternatively visit www.calderdale.gov.uk/education/closures  

FREDDIE FIT VISITS RIVERSIDE 

Freddie Fit visited Riverside on 6th February and every year group enjoyed an inspirational  

‘Move It’ session, a fun way to exercise to music and incredibly motivational.  

Keeping fit and healthy is so important to us at Riverside.  

The 2nd session encouraged pupils to confidently engage in a range of tasks  

e.g speed bounce, skipping, step-ups & hoola hoops.  

. 

CALDERDALE Y5/6 SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS FINALS 7.2.17 
Mrs Scarf took a team of 21 pupils to North Bridge Leisure centre in Halifax to represent the HX7 

Sports Partnership. Competition was fierce and we really had to run, throw and jump out of our 

skins to gain points. Competing at such a high level, meant our expectations had to be realistic and 

although we came 7th it was a great experience and a superb opportunity to perform our best in 

front of a large crowd of Calderdale children. It took a lot of practice and effort to get this far 

but we'll be back next year with 6 new reversaboards to train on!   

Mytholmroyd Community Centre has a brand new KS2 Sportshall Athletics club run by Level 3 

coach Graeme Woodward. It's on Mondays 4-5pm. Several pupils already attend but it needs more! 

 

 

 

 



EVENTS THIS TERM 
 

WEDNESDAY 15th FEBRUARY - Cross Country final at Saville Park 

FRIDAY 17th FEBRUARY  - Class 3A Assembly 

THURSDAY 2nd MARCH  - Year 5/6 Trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

FRIDAY 3rd MARCH   - World Book Day (Dress as your favourite literary character) 

MONDAY 6th MARCH   - Skipping Workshop 

TUESDAY 21st MARCH  - Skateboarding Assembly 

WEDNESDAY 22nd MARCH  - Parent Consultations 

FRIDAY 24th MARCH   - Red Nose Day (No Uniform) 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCARF……….. 
 

Good Luck to all our pupils who are running for Riverside and HX7 at the Calderdale XC Finals  

next Wednesday.  
 

We are still waiting for a few permission slips. Transport, risk assessments, registers and staff ratios need 

to be sorted well in advance, so it really helps if you return your slips early. 
 

Please return any Red Riverside sports tops you may have at home. We have a lot missing! 

TABLE TENNIS CLASSES 
Jo Keighley, a professional UKCC Level 1 coach is  

teaching table tennis classes for children at the  

Waterside Gym in Hebden Bridge  

every Thursday during term time.  

£5 per child, per session. 

Please call Jo on 07460 782277 if you are interested. 

POLITE NOTICE FROM VALLEY CREW 
There is an increasing number of children who attend Valley Crew that are failing to turn up and inform the school that 

their booking is no longer required. Can we PLEASE ask parents to ensure that they communicate with Stubbings School 

should their plans change. Many thanks!  

 The Official Riverside  @Riverside HB   riversidehb       Don’t forget to follow us on - 

TODMORDEN SOCCER SCHOOL 
Todmorden Sports Centre are running a Soccer 

School during February Half Term and the  

Easter Holidays for children aged 4-7 and 8+.   

Prices start at £11.75 with a PPTL for a full day. 

Please contact Todmorden Sports Centre for  

further details. 

HALF TERM 

School closes for half term on Friday 17th February and reopens on Monday 27th February. 

 CLASS 3R POTTERY MAKING 

Year 3 have been looking at the work of Andy Goldsworthy.  

They studied his sculptures and colour radiation techniques to create their 

own clay pottery then created their own clay pots based on Stone Age  

pottery which they looked at in the Autumn term. They then used 

Goldsworthy's technique to decorate the inside of their pots.  

The results are spectacular! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/brunel-language-centre-table-tennis-tuesday-15th-november-2016-tickets-29044761664

